
This July, VVCSD is contracting with SAK Construction, LLC 
to reline two 12" water mains under Hwy 1.  These critical 
pipelines, providing water to south village, are over 50 
years old and require rehabilitation to repair leaks and 
extend their life.  

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES AND TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

During the first phase, the northbound off-ramp onto 
Constellation Rd will be closed.  Traffic will be asked to 
use Burton Mesa Blvd at Harris Grade Road.  

During the second phase, Burton Mesa Blvd in front of the 
shopping center (Farmer’s Market) will be closed and 
traffic on Constellation Rd will be shifted.  

We apologize for the inconvenience. 
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